
 

Waiver of Policy #600-11 Student Housing    

     Administrative Policy #600-11 Student Housing is being waived for the 2021-

2022 academic year. Students receiving Pratt Community College scholarship 

awards for 2021-2022 are not required to live in the residence halls as part of 

their scholarship award agreement. This action is being taken to provide students 

an option for their living arrangements in light of the continuing COVID-19 

pandemic.  

     During 2021-2022, the College will continue to implement numerous safety 

precautions throughout campus, including the residence halls, to minimize the 

risk of and exposure to COVID-19. Among other precautions and until further 

notice, residents will be expected to practice social distancing in commons areas, 

communal restrooms, and laundry spaces.  Face coverings will continue to be 

required until further notice. Additional guidelines may be implemented based on 

Federal, State and Local regulations as needed. A community living environment, 

such a residence hall, does increase potential exposure, and the College wants 

students to be prepared for adhering to these expectations and restrictions. 

Students will again be asked to sign a Residence Hall Code of Conduct for COVID-

19 Pandemic prior to being allowed to move into the residence hall.  With the 

waiver of Policy #600-11 Student Housing, students in AY 2021-2022 now have an 

option to live off campus without it impacting their scholarship award. 
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